
 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIR. NO. : LFPS/2439/2024  

DATE : 17.08.2024   

 

Dear Parents,  

Please note that there will be a holiday for all the students on 

19th August (Monday) on account of Raksha Bandhan 

celebration. 

Happy Rakshabandhan! 

(Principal) 


